
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to invite you to our Autumn Concert which will take place on Tuesday October 
23rd in the Main Hall at 7pm. 
 
There will be a variety of music and drama performances and I anticipate the performance 
will last around an hour. 
 
Tickets are priced at £2.00/£1.00 concessions (under 16/over 60) and funds raised will go 
towards supporting the music and drama departments. Tickets can be purchased on the 
door or ordered in advance with the slip below – payment will be collected at the door. 
 
Refreshments will be kindly served by the Vale of York Society for a small additional charge. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there, 
 

 
Mrs P Brady 
Music Teacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
To:  Mrs Brady/Reception 
  

Autumn Concert  
Tuesday October 23rd at 7pm in the Main Hall 

 
    I like would like the following tickets 
 
    _______ Adult £2.00 per ticket 
    _______ Concessions £1.00 per ticket 
   
 
Name for ticket collection:______________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


